## NOTES FROM BCMC EDUCATION AND PUBLIC OUTREACH COMMITTEE SEPTEMBER 20, 2007 – 10:00 – Golden Valley Council Conference Room

Committee members present: Ginny Black, Liz Thornton, Margie Vigoren, Richard Johnson, Stu Stockhaus and Pauline Langsdorf

The committee met to choose which logo design to recommend to the Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission. We chose the circle design which had cities listed in a line across the top, with our website address and a green horizontal line under the city names. We want the colors to be intensified. The colors on the samples did not Xerox well.

The committee also began a discussion of what we want to be on the new exhibit piece. This discussion will be continued at our next meeting on October 4, 2007.

Notes by Pauline Langsdorf